From: Curtis, Christopher

To:
Subject: Extension of Time
Date: Tuesday, December 24, 2019 9:36:00 AM

Dear Mr. Heck,

Thank you for your time today on the telephone. | write to confirm our conversation and that you
have graciously agreed to an extension of time on your public records request (given the holidays
and some staff out of the office).

We will respond to your request on or before Tuesday, December 31, 2019.

Thank you for your consideration. | wish you a very happy holiday season.
Best, Christopher

Christopher J. Curtis

Chief, Public Protection Division
Office of the Attorney General
State of Vermont

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609
802-828-5586
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